Perry Hall Primary School Colman Avenue Wednesfield Wolverhampton WV11 3RT

Tel: **01902 921159** Fax: **01902 558543** 



Email: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk
Web: www.perryhall.co.uk

Head of School
Mrs C Gibbins

Executive Headteacher Miss R Kohli

Chief Executive Officer
Mrs A Cheema OBE

Friday 5th November 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Next week, the Travelling Book Fair will be at Perry Hall Primary School. As you are aware, we are not currently in a position to be able to invite parents into school in large numbers. However, we are keen for the children to continue to have as many positive experiences in school as possible.

The children will be able to attend the book fair within their year groups during school time next week and they will be provided with a 'Wish List' where they will be able to record any books that catch their eye. This list will then come home with them and, especially with Christmas around the corner, should you wish to buy any of these books, you will be able to do so online at this address: <a href="https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay">https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay</a>

We look forward to celebrating reading with the children next week.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs C. Gibbins Head of School













